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2021-06-10 Focused on grade improvement, this Exam Success Guide brings muchneeded clarity to exam preparation, equipping students to achieve their best in
the IGCSE assessment (0580), and beyond. This guide enables students to recap and
review key course content, apply their knowledge, and hone exam techniques. It
also includes examiner tips, 'Raise your grade' advice and exam-style practice to
ensure students are exam-ready. Perfect for use alongside the Oxford's IGCSE
Mathematics Student Books or as a standalone resource for independent revision.
Edexcel International GCSE (9-1) Biology Student Book (Edexcel International GCSE
(9-1)) Jackie Clegg 2021-11-12 Exam Board: Edexcel Level & Subject: International
GCSE Biology and Double Award Science First teaching: September 2017 First exams:
June 2019
New Maths for GCSE and IGCSE Textbook, Higher (for the Grade 9-1 Course) CGP Books
2015-05-07
GCSE Mathematics (9-1) Peter Bland 2017-09 Model Answers provides you with the
working and the explanations that will help you achieve your best result in
Edexcel GCSE Mathematics (9-1). The page numbers exactly match those in the
question book. This makes looking up the information you want quick and easy. The
questions are freely available on the website and the Model Answers can also be
bought as a download . Please visit www.bland.in
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics Core and Extended. Cambridge Elevate Teacher's
Resource Access Card. Per Le Scuole Superiori. Con Espansione Online Karen
Morrison 2018
GCSE Mathematics for Edexcel Higher Problem-solving Book Elizabeth Kimber
2015-07-02 A new series of bespoke, full-coverage resources developed for the 2015
GCSE Mathematics qualifications. Created specifically for the Edexcel GCSE
Mathematics Higher tier specification for first teaching from 2015, this Problemsolving Book contains a variety of questions for students to develop their
problem-solving and reasoning skills within the context of the new GCSE
curriculum. Suitable for all Higher tier students, this resource will stretch the
more able and provide support to those who need it. Questions with worked
solutions will help students develop the reasoning, interpreting, estimating and
communication skills required to help them effectively solve problems. Encouraging
progression by promoting higher-level thinking, our Problem-solving Books will
help prepare students for further study.
Cambridge Additional Mathematics IGCSE® (0606) O Level (4037) 2nd Edition Michael
Haese 2018-08
Bridging GCSE and A-Level Maths Student Book Mark Rowland 2017-01-04 Ensure
students are fully prepared for A-Level Maths with this revised second edition,
fully updated to bridge the GCSE Maths 9-1 and A-level 2017 specifications.
Written by an experienced A-Level author who is a practising A-Level teacher, this
fully updated edition is an ideal resource to be used in the classroom or for
independent study. Similar in structure to Collins Maths revision guides, the
Bridging GCSE and A-level Maths Student Book is split into an explanation section
and a practice section.* Identify and understand the transition from GCSE to AS
and A-level Maths with 'What you should already know’ objectives and 'What you
will learn’ objectives at the start of each topic* Get a head start on your AS/Alevel Maths with introductions to key pure maths topics for all exam boards (AQA,
OCR and Edexcel)* Boost your understanding with worked examples which include
extra guidance in the form of 'Handy hint’, 'Checkpoint’, 'A-level Alert!’ and
'Common error’ boxes* Reinforce and build on your maths to fully prepare you for
AS level/A-level with worked examples and plenty of practice questions from Grades
7-9 at GCSE Level extending to AS standard* Think and draw on different areas of
maths with investigations at the end of some topics* Check your progress with
answers to Maths practice questions at the back of the book* Test your
understanding of the maths you’ve covered with the practice exam paper
Stp Mathematics 8 Sue Chandler 2014-06-07 This new edition of the best-selling STP
Mathematics series provides all the support you need to deliver the 2014 KS3
Programme of Study. These new student books retain the authoritative and rigorous
approach of the previous editions, whilst developing students' problem-solving
skills, helping to prepare them for the highest achievement at KS4. These student
books are accompanied by online Kerboodle resources which include additional
assessment activities, online digital versions of the student books and
comprehensive teacher support.
Cambridge IGCSE Maths Chris Pearce 2011-02 Ensure top marks and complete coverage
with Collins' brand new IGCSE Maths course for the Cambridge International
Examinations syllabus 0580. Provide rigour with thousands of tried and tested
questions using international content and levels clearly labelled to aid
transition from the Core to Extended curriculum. Endorsed by University of
Cambridge International Examinations Ensure students are fully prepared for their
exams with extensive differentiated practice exercises, detailed worked examples
and IGCSE past paper questions. Stretch and challenge students with supplementary
content for extended level examinations and extension level questions highlighted
on the page. Emphasise the relevance of maths with features such as 'Why this
chapter matters' which show its role in everyday life or historical development.
Develop problem solving with questions that require students to apply their
skills, often in real life, international contexts. Enable students to see what
level they are working at and what they need to do to progress with Core and
Extended levels signalled clearly throughout. Encourage students to check their
work with answers to all exercise questions at the back (answers to examination
sections are available in the accompanying Teacher s Pack)."
Complete Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE Student Book (Core) David Rayner
2018-07-05 Written by an examiner and subject specialist, this updated resource
develops analysis and critical thinking skills, with a focus on progression and
results. The accompanying support site is packed with additional content to cement
exam skills and extend learning.
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics Core and Extended Coursebook with CD-ROM Karen
Morrison 2015-12-03 Revised edition of the IGCSE Mathematics Core and Extended
Coursebook for the 0580 syllabus for examination from 2015.
IGCSE Mathematics for Edexcel Practice Trevor Johnson 2011-03-01 IGCSE Mathematics
Practice for Edexcel, 2nd edition has been updated to ensure that this second
edition fully supports Edexcel's International GCSE Specification A and the
Edexcel Certificate in Mathematics. Containing a wealth of exam-style questions
and written by experienced examiners, teachers and authors, this is the perfect
resource for Higher Tier students both during their course and when they are
revising for their exams. IGCSE Mathematics Practice for Edexcel, 2nd edition can
be used in conjunction with IGCSE Mathematics for Edexcel, 2nd edition and IGCSE

International Maths for Cambridge IGCSE Print and Online Student Book David Rayner
2017-03-09 An expert dual approach - with David Rayner injecting his well-known
rigour and exact match to the Cambridge IGCSE(R) (0607) specification, plus IB
Maths specialist Jim Fensom incorporating the enrichment and IB-focus needed for
success in future IB study. The resource is fully up-to-date and matched to the
latest Cambridge syllabus. It provides thorough exam support with a practice-based
approach and plenty of worked examples to reinforce understanding. Free online
access to resources focused on building assessment confidence, with revision help
and a whole suite of past exam papers. This resource offers just the right amount
of rigour for Cambridge IGCSE International Mathematics and is specially tailored
for IB preparation, with integrated graphics calculator guidance providing
invaluable support. A solid foundation which will sufficiently challenge students
to hit the ground running in IB Maths.
Cambridge Igcse Mathematics Ric Pimentel 2011-03-01 This second edition, written
especially to support the University of Cambridge International Examinations IGCSE
Mathematics (0580) syllabus, is now in full colour and includes a student's CD.
The text is ideal for students following the Extended Curriculum. International
contexts are used throughout to aid understanding and ensure this text is relevant
to students everywhere.
Cambridge IGCSE and O Level Additional Mathematics Val Hanrahan 2018-07-09 Exam
board: Cambridge Assessment International Education Level: IGCSE Subject:
Mathematics First teaching: September 2018 First exams: Summer 2020 This title is
endorsed by Cambridge Assessment International Education to support the full
syllabus for examination from 2020. Confidently select and apply the appropriate
mathematical techniques to solve problems; ensure full coverage of the latest
Cambridge IGCSE and O Level Additional Mathematics syllabuses (0606/4037) with a
comprehensive Student's Book written by an accomplished team of authors and
examiners. - Fully engage with mathematical concepts using discussion points to
prompt deeper thinking. - Apply mathematical techniques to solve problems through
a variety of activities. - Encourage full understanding of mathematical principles
with 'bubble text' providing additional explanations. - Develop mathematical
techniques with plenty of opportunities for practice. - Answers are in the Boost
Core Subscription Available in the series: Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421646)
Workbook (ISBN 9781510421653) Student Book Boost eBook (ISBN 9781398333802) Boost
Core Subscription (ISBN 9781398340992)
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics Extended Practice Book Karen Morrison 2013-01-24 A
series of titles written to cover the complete Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics (0580)
syllabus and endorsed by Cambridge International Examinations.
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics Core and Extended Workbook Ric Pimentel 2018-06-29
Exam board: Cambridge Assessment International Education Level: IGCSE Subject:
Mathematics First teaching: September 2018 First exams: Summer 2020 This title is
endorsed by Cambridge Assessment International Education to support the full
syllabus for examination from 2020. Reinforce learning and deepen understanding of
the key concepts covered in the latest syllabus; an ideal course companion or
homework book for use throughout the course. - Develop and strengthen skills and
knowledge with a wealth of additional exercises that perfectly supplement the
Student's Book. - Build confidence with extra practice for each lesson to ensure
that a topic is thoroughly understood before moving on. - Ensure students know
what to expect with hundreds of rigorous practice and exam-style questions. - Keep
track of students' work with ready-to-go write-in exercises. - Save time with all
answers available in the Online Teacher's Guide (a subscription to the Teacher
Guide is £120 for access until 31 August 2023). Student Textbook Fourth edition
(ISBN 9781510421684) Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420649) Whiteboard eTextbook
(ISBN 9781510420656) Workbook (ISBN 9781510421707) Online Teacher's Guide (ISBN
9781510424197) Study and Revision Guide (ISBN 9781510421714)
Pemberton Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE® Extended Sue Pemberton 2018-06-07
Engage students with examiner Sue Pemberton's unique, active-learning approach,
ideal for EAL students. This new edition is fully aligned to the Extended part of
the latest Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics syllabus (0580), for examination from 2020.
Edexcel International GCSE Maths Teacher Guide Isabel Marsden 2016-08-24 Ensure
top marks and complete coverage for the new Edexcel International Level 1/Level 2
GCSE in Mathematics (Specification A) (9-1) with Collins' fully revised and
updated resources. Deliver the syllabus with confidence with full support and
guidance for teaching including editable versions of lesson plans. * Start
teaching straight away with detailed three-part lesson plans that include clear
syllabus references, common mistakes and remediation, and useful tips for a fresh
approach. * Check and mark students' work with the answers for the Student Book
exercises and examination sections. * Personalise your course with our suggested
Scheme of Work and editable lesson plans.
Cambridge IGCSE Core Mathematics 4th Edition Ric Pimentel 2018-03-29 Exam board:
Cambridge Assessment International Education Level: IGCSE Subject: Mathematics
First teaching: September 2018 First exams: Summer 2020 This title is endorsed by
Cambridge Assessment International Education to provide full support for the Core
content of the syllabus for examination from 2020. Rely on a tried-and-tested
approach to improving mathematical skills; ensure full coverage of the latest
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics Core syllabus (0580/0980) with a new emphasis on
problem-solving. - Trust an experienced team of authors offering advice on how to
put theory into practice with plenty of exercises, worked examples and solutions.
- Develop problem-solving skills with guidance on problem-solving techniques to
help complete open-ended investigations. - Apply problem-solving skills with
multi-stage questions encouraging independent decisions on routes to a solution. Consolidate learning with activities, extra questions, practice tests and answers
to selected questions online. Available in this series: Student Textbook Second
edition (ISBN 9781510421660) Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420595) Whiteboard
eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420601) Workbook (ISBN 9781510421677)
Cambridge Igcse Mathematics Core and Extended Pimentel Ric Wall Terry 2014-05-14
The most cost effective and straightforward way to teach the revised syllabus,
with all the core and extended content covered by a single book and accompanying
free digital resources. a. This title has been written for the revised Cambridge
IGCSE Mathematics (0580) syllabus, for first teaching from 2013. a. A aaaaaaa
Gives students the practice they require to deepen their understanding through
plenty of questions. A aaaaaaa Consolidates learning with unique digital resources
on the CD, included free with every Student's Book. a. We are working with
Cambridge International Examinations to gain endorsement for this title. a"
Exam Success in Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE (Core & Extended) Ian Bettison
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Mathematics Teacher's Resource for Edexcel, or as a standalone resource.
Complete International Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE® Extended David Rayner
2013-11-14 An expert dual approach - with David Rayner injecting his well-known
rigour and exact match to the Cambridge IGCSE® (0607) specification, plus IB Maths
specialist Jim Fensom incorporating the enrichment and IB-focus needed for success
in future IB study. The resource is fully up-to-date and matched to the latest
Cambridge syllabus. It provides thorough exam support, with a practice-based
approach and plenty of worked examples to reinforce understanding. it includes
free access to online resources focused on building assessment confidence, with
revision help and a whole suite of past exam papers. This resource offers just the
right amount of rigour for Cambridge IGCSE International Mathematics and is
specially tailored for IB preparation, with integrated graphics calculator
guidance providing invaluable support. A solid foundation which will sufficiently
challenge students to hit the ground running in IB Maths.
Igcse Mathematics for Edexcel Alan Smith 2011-03-01 IGCSE Mathematics for Edexcel,
2nd edition has been updated to ensure that this second edition fully supports
Edexcel's International GCSE Specification A and the Edexcel Certificate in
Mathematics. Written by an experienced examiner, teacher and author, this is the
perfect resource for Higher Tier students. Each chapter starts with key objectives
and a starter activity to introduce students to the content, and the
straightforward explanations, worked examples and practice questions which follow
cover every type of problem students are likely to face in their final exam.
'Internet challenges' also ensure regular and integrated use of ICT. The book is
accompanied by an interactive CD-ROM, which includes a digital version of the
book, asnwers to all the questions and Personal Tutors to accompany every topic.
Personal Tutors are interactive audio-visual presentations of worked examples
which help students consolidate their learning. This Student's Book is accompanied
by IGCSE Mathematics Practice for Edexcel, 2nd edition, which contains a wealth of
exam-style questions, and IGCSE Mathematics Teacher's Resource for Edexcel, which
provides teaching and learning support.
GCSE Geography Edexcel B 2020-07-16 A student-friendly and engaging resource for
the 2016 Edexcel GCSE Geography B specification, this brand new course is written
to match the demands of the specification. As well as providing thorough and
rigorous coverage of the spec, this book is designed to engage students in their
learning and to motivate them to progress.
Core Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE Audrey Simpson 2011-03-24 Extended
Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE provides for the second year of a two-year course
leading to the Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics Extended Level examination from
University of Cambridge International Examinations. This is the second of two
books (Core and Extended), which together completely cover the syllabus for the
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics Extended Level. Students may either study the whole of
the Core course in their first year, followed by the Extended in their second
year, or they may study 1 from Core followed immediately by 1 from Extended.
Either way, the books are designed to be worked through sequentially and can be
used both as classroom textbooks and for self-study.
Cambridge IGCSE International Mathematics 2nd edition Ric Pimentel 2018-05-29 Exam
board: Cambridge Assessment International Education Level: IGCSE Subject:
Mathematics First teaching: September 2018 First exams: Summer 2020 This title is
endorsed by Cambridge Assessment International Education to support the full
syllabus for examination from 2020. Advance mathematical studies by using
technology to its full potential; trust an experienced team of authors offering
advice on how to apply the crucial mathematical techniques covered in the latest
Cambridge IGCSE International Mathematics syllabus (0607). - Build confidence with
fully updated and illustrated step-by-step instructions on the use of both Casio
and Texas graphics calculators. - Consolidate and practise using worked examples,
exercises and exam-style assessments with full solutions and additional material
online. - Prepare for further study with a course that neatly leads into studying
Mathematics at International A level and IB Diploma level. - Answers available
with Boost Core Subscription Available in this series: Student Textbook Second
edition (ISBN 9781510421400) Workbook (ISBN 9781510421639) Boost eBook (ISBN
9781398333796) Boost Core Subscription (ISBN 9781398340978)
IGCSE Mathematics June 2021 Potential Papers Dilan Wimalasena 2020-11-05 This book
contains 10 exam practice papers and it is aimed at May/June 2021 IGCSE
Mathematics examination for higher level. These papers are written according to
the new 9 to 1 syllabus mainly for Edexcel, however they can still be used as
practice for other exam boards as well. Each section contains 2 exam papers
labelled as paper 1 & paper 2 similar to the actual exam.
(Free version) Abacus & Mental Arithmetic Course Book Mathewmatician All examples
and exercises are provided with detailed and smooth versions of video teaching It
is suitable to - Children with strong self-learning ability - Parents who train
their children on their own - Kindergarten or Primary school teacher - Students
majoring in early childhood education or elementary education in universities and
colleges - Those who are interested in becoming an abacus and mental arithmetic
teacher or are interested in running an abacus and mental arithmetic class
IGCSE Mathematics Ric Pimentel 2006-02 New edition of our best-selling IGCSE
Mathematics textbook
Edexcel International GCSE (9-1) Mathematics Student Book Third Edition Alan King
2021-11-04 Endorsed for Edexcel Nurture and strengthen your students' mathematical
skills; these expert-written textbooks consolidate knowledge with worked examples,
test key skills through practice and extend learning using enrichment activities
designed to excite and challenge students. - Support and develop a deeper
understanding of topics with plenty of worked examples and practice questions that
follow the types of problems students are likely to face - Introduce students to
content with fun activities and clear learning objectives at the start of each
chapter - Build problem-solving skills with questions that test students'
knowledge and comprehension - Further understanding and ignite an enthusiasm for
maths with 'internet challenges' that extend learning beyond the curriculum and
help to engage students - Offer a complete package of support with free
downloadable resources that include detailed worked examples and answers, plus
informative 'Personal Tutor' videos for each chapter
Biology Dave Hayward 2016-03 Providing guidance that helps students practice and
troubleshoot their exam technique, these books send them into their exam with the
confidence to aim for the best grades. - Enables students to avoid common
misconceptions and mistakes by highlighting them throughout - Builds students'
skills constructing and writing answers as they progress through a range of
practice questions - Allows students to mark their own responses and easily
identify areas for improvement using the answers in the back of the book - Helps
students target their revision and focus on important concepts and skills with key
objectives at the beginning of every chapter - Ensures that students maximise
their time in the exam by including examiner's tops and suggestions on how to
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approach the questions This title has not been through the Cambridge International
Examinations endorsement process.
Introduction to Number Theory C. J. Bradley 2010
Cambridge IGCSE Core Mathematics Practice Book Karen Morrison 2012-09-06 A series
of titles written to cover the complete Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics (0580)
syllabus and endorsed by Cambridge International Examinations.
Cambridge IGCSE® Mathematics Core and Extended Coursebook Karen Morrison
2018-03-31 This Cambridge IGCSE® Mathematics Core and Extended series has been
authored to meet the requirements of the Cambridge IGCSE® Mathematics syllabus
(0580/0980), for first examination from 2020. This second edition of Cambridge
IGCSE® Mathematics Core and Extended Coursebook offers complete coverage of the
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics (0580/0980) syllabus. It contains detailed
explanations and clear worked examples, followed by practice exercises to allow
students to consolidate the required mathematical skills. The coursebook offers
opportunities for checking prior knowledge before starting a new chapter and
testing knowledge with end-of-chapter and exam-practice exercises. Core and
Extended materials are presented within the same book and are clearly signposted
to allow students to see the range of mathematics required for study at this
level. Answers are at the back of the book.
Oxford International Maths for Cambridge Secondary 1 Student Book 1 Deborah Barton
2012-12-13 Build a firm foundation for success in the Cambridge Checkpoint tests,
and ensure your students get the challenge and extension they need to achieve
their best in the Cambridge IGCSE. This course matches the new framework and will
rigorously prepare students for the strongest achievement at Checkpoint level and
beyond.
Cambridge IGCSE International Mathematics (0607) Extended (2nd Edition) Michael
Haese 2018-08 for use with the Cambridge IGCSE International Mathematics (0607)
Extended syllabus may also be used for pre-IB Diploma requirements and other
middle years courses one book for a two-year course includes chapters on 'MultiTopic Questions' and 'Investigations and Modelling' graphics calculator
instructions included digitally wide range of graded exercises from routine
practice and basic skills consolidation, to more demanding problem solving
exercises plenty of worked examples with step-by-step instructions, supported by
Self Tutor includes exam questions from past papersThe book embraces technology,
problem solving, investigating and modelling, and offers students different
learning experiences.This book has been written to cover the Cambridge IGCSE?
International Mathematics (0607) Extended syllabus for examination from 2020. The
book is endorsed by Cambridge Assessment International Education.The material is
presented in a clear, easy-to-follow style, free from unnecessary distractions,
while effort has been made to contextualise questions so that students can relate
concepts to everyday use. In this second edition, many of the chapters have been
reordered and restructured, allowing for a more logical progression of ideas and
difficulty.Seven chapters of 'assumed knowledge' are accessible online for those
who want to ensure that they have the prerequisite levels of understanding for the
course. The last two chapters in the book are devoted to multi-topic questions,
and investigations and modelling. Review exercises appear at the end of each
chapter, and answers are given at the end of the book.The accompanying digital
book is accessed through our Snowflake platform. It contains our Self-Tutor
software, geometry and graphics software, demonstrations and simulations, and the
assumed knowledge chapters. The digital book is a complete copy of the text of the
book, so students can view it on a home computer or tablet and keep the textbook
at school. We are working with Cambridge Assessment International Education
towards endorsement of the digital version of the book.
IGCSE Cambridge International Mathematics (0607) Extended 2009
Cambridge IGCSE® Mathematics Extended Problem Solving Book Karen Morrison
2017-03-23 Revised edition of the IGCSE Mathematics Core and Extended Coursebook
for the 0580 syllabus for examination from 2015. The Cambridge IGCSE® Mathematics
Extended Problem-solving Book delivers a range of problems with fully worked
solutions that develop students' mathematical thought. The resource gives students
the opportunity to practise the range of mathematics skills covered in the
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics (0580) syllabus. The questions in the book encourage
students to think widely about how to apply their knowledge to a broad range of
tasks and problems. These help develop mathematical logic and key skills, such as
reasoning, interpreting, estimating and communicating mathematically.
Cambridge International AS & A Level Mathematics Probability & Statistics 1 Sophie
Goldie 2018-05-14 Exam board: Cambridge Assessment International Education Level:
A-level Subject: Mathematics First teaching: September 2018 First exams: Summer
2020 Endorsed by Cambridge Assessment International Education to provide full
support for Paper 5 of the syllabus for examination from 2020. Take mathematical
understanding to the next level with this accessible series, written by
experienced authors, examiners and teachers. - Improve confidence as a
mathematician with clear explanations, worked examples, diverse activities and
engaging discussion points. - Advance problem-solving, interpretation and
communication skills through a wealth of questions that promote higher-order
thinking. - Prepare for further study or life beyond the classroom by applying
mathematics to other subjects and modelling real-world situations. - Reinforce
learning with opportunities for digital practice via links to the Mathematics in
Education and Industry's (MEI) Integral platform in the eTextbooks.* *To have full
access to the eTextbooks and Integral resources you must be subscribed to both
Dynamic Learning and Integral. To trial our eTextbooks and/or subscribe to Dynamic
Learning, visit: www.hoddereducation.co.uk/dynamic-learning; to view samples of
the Integral resources and/or subscribe to Integral, visit
integralmaths.org/international Please note that the Integral resources have not
been through the Cambridge International endorsement process. This book covers the
syllabus content for Probability and Statistics 1, including representation of
data, permutations and combinations, probability, discrete random variables and
the normal distribution. Available in this series: Five textbooks fully covering
the latest Cambridge International AS & A Level Mathematics syllabus (9709) are
accompanied by a Workbook, and Student and Whiteboard eTextbooks. Pure Mathematics
1: Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421721), Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420762),
Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420779), Workbook (ISBN 9781510421844) Pure
Mathematics 2 and 3: Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421738), Student eTextbook
(ISBN 9781510420854), Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420878), Workbook (ISBN
9781510421851) Mechanics: Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421745), Student eTextbook
(ISBN 9781510420953), Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420977), Workbook (ISBN
9781510421837) Probability & Statistics 1: Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421752),
Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510421066), Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510421097),
Workbook (ISBN 9781510421875) Probability & Statistics 2: Student Textbook (ISBN
9781510421776), Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510421158), Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN
9781510421165), Workbook (9781510421882)
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